Hualalai ‘Ohana Foundation

The Hualalai Ohana Foundation’s Board of Directors is

pleased to announce the hiring of Cara Price as our new

Executive Director.

Cara has been an employee with the Hualalai Resort and now the Four
Seasons for nearly three years. During her tenure, she has served as a
Club Concierge team member and supervisor. She has become very
familiar with the Hualalai Resort residents and knows many of the
vendors and frequent visitors to our beautiful island and resort. Prior

to coming to Hualalai, Cara has extensive experience in the hospitality

industry. Cara also has non-profit fundraising experience and is

entrepreneurial, having run a small family business.

Donna Chipps, the Hualalai Ohana Foundation’s President states: “We are thrilled that Cara Price
will be joining our Foundation ohana as our new Executive Director. She comes to us with the
right combination of experience and compliment of skills to hit the ground running. Her
familiarity with our Hualalai residents will very much help her in her new role as Executive

Director as our residents are our primary donors to our Hualalai Ohana Foundation.”

Ray Lagger, the Hualalai Ohana Foundation’s Immediate Past President further explains: “Cara
will be a wonderful edition. She brings a tremendous compassion and enthusiasm that will serve
her well as our new Executive Director. Cara’s desire to build on Foundation’s already good work
and to make the Foundation even more indispensable to the lives of our employees and their

families, is exactly what we need at this juncture in our organizational growth.”

Ms. Price will formally join the Hualalai Ohana Foundation on February 23, 2015.
Please join the Hualalai Ohana Foundation Board of Directors in welcoming Cara Price to our

ohana.

Any questions you may have can be directed to Donna Chipps, President through the Hualalai
Ohana Foundation office number, 808-325-4701.

QOur Mission Statement

The Hualalai ‘Ohana Foundation strives to support the educational goals and exceptional medical needs of our
employee families, while providing a vehicle to allow residents opportunities to contribute to the well-being and
aloha spirit of our uniquely blessed community.



